
PRAYER REQUESTS THIS WEEK 
 

Achille Ngoma-studying for the  
National Licensing Exam 

 

Anita Baillie-Health Issues 
 

Armin Sayler at Miller Pointe nursing  
home in Mandan. 

 

Bruce Rauser 
 

Caryl Kaseman 
 

Charlotte Martin 
 

Church of Hope women’s prison church in  
Pierre, SD still needs hygiene supplies. 
Check in with church for the address to  

 send directly from Amazon. 
 

Deanna Hedegaard 
 

Dieudonne Sah-needs a roommate to share 
expenses 

 

Donella’s Engstrom & her daughter Bonnie 
Bechtold-their Son/Grandson, Trevor died 

unexpectedly on April 23rd 
 

Erica Helm (Deb Smith's daughter) and family 
 as she is at risk for COVID-19 working in  

daycare for medical personnel. 
 

Gary and Alvina Allmendinger –post-op care 
 for Alvina 

 
 

Jeff French – He is getting a little stronger 
 each day. 

 

Kari Kolstoe – resuming cancer treatments 
 

Ken French-hip surgury 
 

Kyle O’Brien- undergoing advanced training 
 at Fort Leonardwood, MO 

 

Leo Heinz 
 
 

Pastor Boots & Jackie-Praises  
He has been declared cancer free for several 

months, but both need continuing prayers for  
under lying health issues 

 

Pete and Angie Adkins, also serving in  
Cannon Ball. 

 

Philippe Ngoma-hospitalized 
 

Scott Simpson 
 

Sheila Long’s Family and Friends that have 
 tested positive for Covid-19 

 

Steve Wonnenberg-friend of Weiss’s has ALS 

 
 

 

Thanks to the entire First Baptist 

Church Family for their love to me. 

My sincere thanks to all who have help 

me and still have plans to help me. 

May God, almighty continue to bless 

and replenish their sources. 
 

Dieudonne Sah. 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Glo Ngoma 
 

He will be graduating from Century 
High School on May 24th. 

He plans on attending MSU and 
majoring in broadcasting. 

 

If you would like to send him a 
card, address is  

 

4001 Lockport Street #202 

Bismarck, ND 58503. 
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A favorite family 

phrase or slogan can 

go here. 

Please join us again this 
Sunday for our Virtual 

Worship Service 
 

 

 
 

FBC Youtube Channel 

We are still on track for the church re-opening on June 7th. We are 

working on obtaining supplies and devising a plan to keep our 

members as safe as possible. We will keep you posted on the plans 

once they are finalized. At this time we are looking only at opening 

for Sunday Worship.  Sunday and Wednesday Bible Studies will still 

be on hold. 
 

We have received so many 
phone calls, notes in the mail, 
and surprises left at our door 
during the past two months. 

They all let us know you have 
been thinking of us and 

praying for us. We appreciate 
your love and your care so 

much, and thank God for each 
of you! 

Bob and Beth 
 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCx5O6q-RaCgDUppAb6kpjPg

